
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Position]  

[Organization/School Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to highlight the 

importance of dyslexia awareness and to advocate for increased 

understanding and support for individuals with dyslexia in our 

community/school.  

Dyslexia, a common learning difference affecting reading and language 

processing, impacts many individuals across various age groups. By 

raising awareness, we can foster an environment where people with 

dyslexia feel supported and empowered to thrive academically and 

socially.  

I propose [insert specific actions you'd like to suggest, e.g., 

workshops, training sessions, informational resources] to educate staff, 

students, and parents about dyslexia. Together, we can enhance our 

community's knowledge and understanding, making it a more inclusive place 

for everyone.  

Thank you for considering this important initiative. I look forward to 

your response and hope to work together to promote dyslexia awareness.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Role, if applicable]  

[Your Contact Information] 


